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27 March 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Reminder: Parking Considerations Around the School 

I hope this letter finds you well. I would like to take this opportunity to remind all parents and 
guardians to park respectfully and considerately when dropping off and collecting children from 
school. 

In particular, we kindly ask that you do not park or wait in Christmas Fields, as this is a private 
residential area.  Parking in this area causes inconvenience to residents and may obstruct access 
to their homes. To ensure a safe and smooth school environment for everyone, we ask for your 
co-operation in using designated parking areas or other appropriate locations. 

Your support in this matter is greatly appreciated. By working together, we can maintain positive 
relationships with our local community and ensure the safety and accessibility of our school 
surroundings. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr J Pearson 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
 
  
 


